
 

Virtual Public Meeting  

July 13,2023 at 6:30 PM 
Con Edison’s 59th Street Station  

Air Facility Title V Permit Renewal 

 

Con Edison has submitted an application to the New York State Department 
of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) for a NYSDEC Air Facility Title 
V Permit Renewal for Con Edison’s operations at their 59th Street Station. 
A Public Participation Plan has been developed in accordance with 
NYSDEC Commissioner Policy 29, Environmental Justice and Permitting 
(CP-29). The purpose of this meeting is to inform the public about the project 
and to involve the community during the NYSDEC’s Air Facility Title V permit 
renewal process. 

Online Registration: 
To Register Online For Zoom Meeting Link & Call-in Information: 
https://tinyurl.com/mcb4-wpe-committee 

Agenda: 
▪ Project Overview 
▪ Background 
▪ Scope of work 
▪ Project schedules 
▪ Community Impacts 
▪ Proposed Mitigation Measures 
▪ Questions and Answers 

 

Your Attendance is Important! 
 

Project personnel will be available to answer questions from the community. For 
additional information on the proposed project: 

 
Contact: Marina Balber of Con Edison Manhattan Regional and Community 
Affairs by phone at 212-460-6427 or          by email at balberm@coned.com Visit the 
repository at: www.coned.com/home/community-affairs/community-updates/59th-st-air-
quality-permit. Contact the project liaison to request reasonable accommodation for a 
disability or interpreter services in a language other than English, so that you can 
participate in the call and/or to request translation of any of the event documents into a 
language other than English. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2Fmcb4-wpe-committee&data=05%7C01%7Cbalberm%40coned.com%7C34d659cbc11e4898fbec08db741735c6%7Ce9aef9b725ca4518a88133e546773136%7C0%7C0%7C638231415268534401%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZPC7BZHNxKRv10m252PW0kKKYN8a8hs94tmu%2BIstYJQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coned.com%2Fhome%2Fcommunity-affairs%2Fcommunity-updates%2F59th-st-air-quality-permit&data=05%7C01%7Cbalberm%40coned.com%7C6c19237edac5475c05e508db768b2acf%7Ce9aef9b725ca4518a88133e546773136%7C0%7C0%7C638234112315849236%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uZumZbp%2FsHNFnYztH5R8CwgL8fo5z5fDSLwXE%2Bsadtc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coned.com%2Fhome%2Fcommunity-affairs%2Fcommunity-updates%2F59th-st-air-quality-permit&data=05%7C01%7Cbalberm%40coned.com%7C6c19237edac5475c05e508db768b2acf%7Ce9aef9b725ca4518a88133e546773136%7C0%7C0%7C638234112315849236%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uZumZbp%2FsHNFnYztH5R8CwgL8fo5z5fDSLwXE%2Bsadtc%3D&reserved=0

